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In God’s love we learn and grow together 
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3rd June 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 2 SATs Treat – Teddy Bear’s Picnic  

 

We are pleased to let you know that as a reward for the hard work and effort the 

children have shown during their SATs, we will be holding a special treat for Year 2 

on Tuesday 10th June. 

 

To celebrate, we will be having a Teddy Bear’s Picnic.  Children are invited to bring 

one teddy bear from home to join them for the picnic.  School uniform should still 

be worn as usual, and we will provide refreshments for the children. 

 

This is a lovely opportunity for the children to relax and enjoy some fun together. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher 
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